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15th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

School Photographs 

 

Your child had their photo taken last Friday in school and should have given you the proof. You 

will be able to view and order your child’s photo via the company website (Tempest 

Photography).  

 

You have up to 14 days to place your online orders with the company, photos will then be 

delivered to school without an added delivery charge. After 14 days you will need to pay for 

delivery and photographs will be delivered directly to your home address.   

 

If your child misplaces their photo proof pack, please contact school and we can provide you with 

the code to enable you to have access via the Tempest Photography website to view and order 

your photos. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs K Fox 

Assistant Headteacher   

 


